Introduced February 12, 1985 by Councilman Van Sandt, seconded by Councilman at Large Singletary

RESOLUTION R85-7

WHEREAS, there exists an acute parking shortage in the vicinity of Slidell Memorial Hospital, and;

WHRERAS, the Slidell City Council is desirous of aiding Slidell Memorial Hospital in solving this serious problem.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Slidell City Council, in legal session convened, that the city administration is hereby requested to install a third traffic lane to be utilized for parking purposes on those portions of Twelfth Street, Fourteenth Street and Florida Avenue which border Slidell Memorial Hospital.

ADOPTED this 12th day of February, 1985.

Alvin D. Singletary

Councilman at Large President of the Council

Barbara Manteris-Penton

Clerk of the Council